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At our last ACC meeting we discussed sending an e-mail to past community members who 
attended an event of the ACC Working Together group. Alyssa Melby forwarded her contact list 
to Heather Lawrenz and I so that we could draft a letter to the group. Our goal is to reconnect 
and check-in with these community members. Heather and I have a meeting scheduled next 
week to complete the draft and send out the e-mail.  
 
The letter from the ACC to the Working Together Group will:  

• send greetings and well-wishes to the group 
• acknowledge the shared challenges of this current COVID-19 world 
• update the group on the work of the ACC 
• invite participants to share art news and ways they have adapted during this time via a 

shared document  
• inform group members about a January ZOOM event 


